
June 20, 2023. 

Dear Ongwanada Staff, 

Ongwanada is preparing to celebrate an impressive 75-year milestone as an integral part of the Kingston 

community. Established on August 8, 1948, Ongwanada has remained committed to offering essential 

supports and services to some of the community’s most vulnerable residents. 

We have organized a series of exciting events to commemorate our 75th anniversary, accompanied by a 

distinctive logo designed exclusively for this special occasion. In recognition of this milestone, the City of 

Kingston has officially declared August 7-11 as Ongwanada 75th Anniversary Week.  Additionally, on 

August 16, we will host a picnic, inviting our dedicated staff, retirees, and supported individuals to join 

the festivities.  

More details will follow as they become available. 

Sincerely, 

A. Alastair Lamb M.Sc. MPA

CEO
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